
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“One Health Lecture” was held in Myanmar 

On Thursday, January 25, 2024, the "One Health Lecture" was held in Yangon, Myanmar, 
jointly sponsored by the Myanmar Veterinary Medical Association and the Myanmar 
Livestock Federation. Before the lecture, there was a meeting with executives from the 
Myanmar Veterinary Medical Association. 

President, Myanmar Veterinary Association 

Dr. Tin Ngwe 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FAVA President Kurauchi gave a lecture titled "One Health Initiatives in Japan". 

FAVA President Kurauchi concluded his speech with the following remarks 

 
In the Asian region, where there is a high risk of outbreaks of zoonoses, it is very important 

for us, veterinarians and physicians, to work together to prepare for new zoonoses. 

And in addition to zoonosis, there are an extremely wide range of areas where veterinarians' 

expertise is needed, such as the global problem of drug-resistant bacteria, preservation of 

ecosystems, and stable food supply through improved productivity of livestock products. 

These global issues cannot be solved by a single country 

alone and must be addressed through international 

collaboration. 

I believe that the network of the Federation of Asian 

Veterinary Associations (FAVA), a federation of veterinary 

associations in Asia and Oceania, will play a major role. 

With the strong network of FAVA, I would like to 

contribute not only to the development of the veterinary 

community but also to the building of a better society. 

Consultant, Myanmar Livestock Federation 

Dr. Than Hla 


